
                 
 

CITY  OF  P ITTSBUR GH  

DEPARTMENT  OF  FINANCE 

CITY-COUN TY  BUILDING  

414 GRANT STREET | CITY  COUNTY BUILDING | 412-255-2525 

 

JENNIFER GULA 

ACTING DIRECTOR & TREASURER 

 
September 16, 2022 

 
 
Dear President and Members of Council: 

 

This letter is to request approval for the issuance of a warrant in favor of Urban Redevelopment 

Authority, in the amount of Three Hundred Fifty Thousand Two Hundred Twelve Dollars and Ninety 

One Cents ($350,212.91) for an extension of our previous land care contract. 

 

 
Your favorable consideration is appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jennifer Gula  

Acting Director of Finance/Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


